
9
th
 June 2023 

Summer Events! 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
It was lovely to start the family assemblies this week with Fox class. At the family assemblies the 
children share some of the lovely things that they have been learning in school. Please be aware 
that each class will have an assembly this term. The dates are: 
 
Tue 13

th
 June 9:00am  Badger Class Assembly (in the hall) 

Tue 20
th
 June 9:00am  Squirrel Class Assembly (in the hall) 

Tue 27
th
 June 9:00am  Rabbit Class Assembly (in the hall) 

Tue 4
th
 July 9:00am   Hedgehog Class Assembly (in the hall) 

Tue 11
th
 July 9:00am   Mole Class Assembly (in the hall) 

 
As the end of the summer term approaches we have a number of events coming up at the end of 
term, please see the dates at the end of this newsletter. There are letters coming out about many 
of the events over the next few weeks.  
 
Please be aware that the weather is going to be hot over the weekend and into next week. 
Please make sure that children wear a sun hat to school, sun cream and bring a water bottle.  
 
We would also like to remind parents that children’s uniform should match our uniform policy 
which is available on the school website. Next Friday however is the PTA break the rules day, 
please be aware that children pay for every rule they break. We will not be monitoring the      
number of rules broken! 
 
Have a lovely weekend.  
 
Mr Pritchard 
 

Absence Reporting 

Can we remind all parents of the procedures for reporting absence: 

• If your child is unwell you must call the office before 9.30am and leave a message, or you 
can email admin@parkgateinfants.herts.sch.uk  

• You must leave details of your child’s name, class and the reason for absence - please 
don’t just say ‘feeling unwell’ or ‘under the weather’. Please give specific details on your 
child’s illness. 

mailto:admin@parkgateinfants.herts.sch.uk


Attendance 

Well done to Fox class who had 
this weeks best attendance! 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

Badger— Arhaan 

Fox— Fianna 

Rabbit— Pearla 

Squirrel—Judah 

Mole— Aiden B. 

Hedgehog—Aiden W. 

Well done to our Stars of the Week 

Learning Awards 
 

Badger—Radia 

Fox— Vinuli 

Rabbit—Florence 

Squirrel—Reuben 

Mole—Gabriel 

Hedgehog—Eliza 

Well done! 

Badger Class 95.1% 

Fox Class 98.3% 

Rabbit Class 96.7% 

Squirrel Class 98% 

Mole Class 96.1% 

Hedgehog Class 93.8% 

Sun hats & sun cream 

Please ensure your child has a sunhat 
(labelled with their name) in school and have 
sun cream applied before coming into school. 

Staff are not able to reapply this during the 
day so we would suggest applying an all-day 
type of sun cream before school. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Tue 13
th
 June 9:00am  Badger Class Assembly (in the hall) 

Fri 16
th
 June    PTA Break the Rules Day 

Tue 20
th
 June 9:00am  Squirrel Class Assembly (in the hall) 

Thu 22
nd

 June    2.30pm Musical Extravaganza 

Tue 27
th
 June 9:00am  Rabbit Class Assembly (in the hall) 

Fri 30
th
 June    Sports Day 

Tue 4
th
 July 9:00am   Hedgehog Class Assembly (in the hall) 

Fri 7
th
 July     Reports sent home 

Tue 11
th
 July 9:00am   Mole Class Assembly (in the hall) 

Fri 14
th
 July    Year 2 Leavers Assembly/Party (9am) 

Mon 17
th
 July    5-6.30pm Family Evening 

Thu 20
th
 July    Theme Day 

Fri 21
st
 July    1.15pm End of term 

 

Donation Request 

As it’s now hayfever season, we are in need of boxes of tissues for our  
classes. If you can spare a box of tissues, it’s much appreciated!  

Thank you! 

Happy Camps 

Hertfordshire County Council is once again funding HAPpy activity camps  

for children and young people who attend a Hertfordshire school and  

are in receipt of benefits-related free school meals.  

This summer, activities will be running in different venues across the county  

for children and young people aged between 5-16 years with those in receipt  

of benefits-related free school meals eligible for free, and all include a nutritious meal each day. 

Please find more information here: https://sportinherts.org.uk/happy/booking/# 

 

https://sportinherts.org.uk/happy/booking/


This week in Hedgehog Class ... 

The Lighthouse Keeper's Lunch 
 
This week we have started our learning on our new topic 'Down by the sea'. We have really en-
joyed reading 'The Lighthouse Keeper's Lunch' and we worked hard to build our own lighthous-
es. We also talked about the lunch in the story and made our own sandwiches, we then enjoyed 
a picnic on the field! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in Parkgate Pirates ... 

This week’s theme was “Under the sea” and the children really enjoyed colouring various ocean 
creatures, completing the ‘Ocean Life’ crossword puzzle and reading books about Oceans. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 








